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I remind you that Transco must comply with all applicable remaining terms and 
conditions of the Order.  If you have any questions regarding this authorization, please 

contact Mr. John Peconom, Environmental Project Manager at (202) 502-6352. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

J. Rich McGuire 
Director, Division of Gas –  

 Environment and Engineering 
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